
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/149/2021-22             Date: 2
nd

 March, 2022.

 

Dear Members,

 

The Council has been exploring the possibility of introduction of Sesame seed crop

during the Summer season amongst the farmers of India. The matter was

discussed with ICAR-Indian Institute of Oilseeds Research along with ways of

increasing production, productivity, and yield of Sesame seed with an objective to

enhance exports from the country.

 

It has been decided to organise a Farmer Mela with ICAR-Indian Institute of

Oilseeds Research on12th March 2022 at Kendpukur, Habibpur, Malda, West

Bengal.

 

Members are requested to kindly make it convenient to attend the Farmer Mela.

Entry is free but registration is mandatory. For registration please send an email

on info@iopepc.org and contact Ms Sakshita on 022 22023225 / 22029295 for

further information.

 

With Best Wishes and Regards

 

Suresh Ramrakhiani

(Chief Executive Officer)
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